
From: Genese Turner <Genese.Turner@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 10:13 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Nilsa Irizarry <Nilsa.Irizarry@cityofchicago.org>; Nicole Marcus <Nicole.Marcus@cityofchicago.org>; 
Octavia Tyson <Octavia.Tyson@cityofchicago.org>; Sydney Edmond 
<Sydney.Edmond@cityofchicago.org>; Sarah Parchem <Sarah.Parchem@cityofchicago.org>; Latoya 
Cooper <Latoya.Cooper@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Post Travel Follow up - BOE Approval for Travel:: IDPH Minority Health Conference - Dec 3th-
5th 
  
Morning Steve, I'm writing to follow up post travel to the Minority Health Conference in-person in 
Bloomington-Normal, IL on Dec 3th-5th for myself and my colleagues listed in the chart below.  
  

We participate and/or presented in this conference on behalf of the Chicago Department of 
Public Health. We shared and learned best practices in health equity for public health 
practice, particularly around the Healthy Chicago Equity Zones, and our Racial Equity 
Action Plans.  
  

Illinois Department of Public Health is covering travel costs for all including hotel for those 
who are attending multiple days. We will follow standard department/City processes for all 
travel expenditures.  
  
  

UPDATED STAFF TRAVEL DATES 
  
Genese Turner 
  
12/4-12/5 
  
Nicole Marcus 
  
12/4-12/5 
  
Octavia Tyson 
  
12/4-12/5 
  
Nilsa Irizarry 
  
12/3-12/4 
  
Sydney Edmond 
  
12/4 
  
Sarah Parchem 
  



DID NOT ATTEND 
  
  
Thanks, 
Genese (Genny) Turner, MIPS 

Director, Health Equity and Strategic Partnerships 

Chicago Department of Public Health 
  
312-747-1973 

genese.turner@cityofchicago.org 
  

 Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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